June, 1, 2020 PTO Minutes

Those attending: 
Dr. Cory Hogans, Julie Kent, Leah Vickers, Erica McRae, William Hill, Maren Schreiber, Renee Gilman, Becky Nichols, Stephanie Riley, Kayley Tolbert, Seronda Robinson, Miranda Freeman, Cassie Lewis, Jennifer Dudley, Bevin Sekora, Andy Crutchfield, Leilani Owens

New Bylaws
Bylaws were sent out to all. Julie reviewed slight changes. Majority voted for new bylaws, so those will now be in place.

Financial Report: 
Stephanie Riley shared what will likely be final numbers for teacher reimbursements. Stephanie will check the BB&T information to view checks that have already been cashed. We need to look into how to best do this. 

Financial Audit:
Committee is in place. We’d like one more new member to join.

Little River End-of-Year Celebration Car Parade:
Information was emailed out about this event. It will take place this Wednesday at 4:00pm. More details to come if you sign up. Mr. Hill will provide an announcement that the PTO can send out to families who haven’t received this communication yet. 
https://forms.gle/3pto55Fey6aiwtB39

We discussed having parents reach out to Mrs. McAdon to congratulate her for her teacher of the year nomination.

We had a discussion about how to best honor Mrs. Bailey Smith for her retirement. 

We send official nomination information out in February and keep it open for two weeks. That gives us plenty of time to run elections, if needed, in April. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Future fundraisers would need to be no contact. Ideas include Raise Craze, pasta, online Quarter Auction through Facebook live, Read-a-thon, maybe more sale items

Q/A with Dr. Hogans:
Dr. Hogans expressed the importance of supporting families through Covid and also the social unrest that is currently taking place.
Students need to retrieve items from lockers.  More information will be sent out for this. 

School pictures can be distributed by going through the process that was sent out in the email from Dr. Hogans and classroom teachers. Yearbooks may not be available until the fall.
kindergarten registration will be done online. Information will be available on LR’s website.

There has been some difficulty connecting to DP’s office. They asked for identifying information that Hogan’s did not have. They wanted to know the file number. PTO has the police report and stub with payment information. Pat brought the check to BB&T and has information about the repayment plan so maybe she will be able to provide the information needed. The PTO received payments in June and July, but at no other time. Technically, it should take 1 year to pay the debt off. Dr. Hogans will follow-up.

